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ALU  
Post-Exam FAQ’s 
 
Q: Can I receive my numerical score for my exam? 
A: By long-standing practice, the ALU does not release a student's numerical score or the passing and distinction 
scores for any exam. Since exams change year to year and are graded on a curve, numerical results would not be 
a reliable indicator of how close a student would be to passing an exam the following year. 
 
Q: Can I get a breakdown on how I did on each section of my exam? 
A: In 2019, it was decided to no longer provide ratings on each section of ALU exams. This was due to feedback 
that these ratings may not be helpful to students since the exams change every year and the ratings may cause 
students to spend more time studying content that may not even appear in their next exam. 
 
Q: Now that I passed my exam, how can I apply for an ALU certificate or diploma? 
A: Please fill out the Application for Certificate or Diploma on our website and send it by email to registrar@alu-
web.com along with evidence of the required LOMA courses or alternatives that are required for the designation 
you are applying for. More information on requirements can be found here. If you would like to be included as 
part of the July conferment period, your application must be submitted no later than June 15th. As we are receiving 
a large volume of applications after this year’s exams, you will be notified of your application’s status by July 1st. 
 
Q: How can I submit my exam for Continuing Education program credit? 
A: Passing an ALU Exam counts as credits toward certification in our Continuing Education (CE) program for 
underwriting professionals. Sign into your ALU account and submit your exam for credit using the Continuing 
Education tracking tool. Instructions can be found here. 
 
Q: How do I log in to my ALU account? 
A: Please note that if you had a username and password for the ALU website prior to September 1st, 2019, your 
credentials are no longer valid. Since you have taken an ALU exam, you already have an account, so do not 
create a new account. On the log in page, click the Forgot Username link and enter the email address from your 
most recent ALU activity. This will allow you to set up your new password. If you are unsure of the email address 
associated with your ALU record, please contact registrar@alu-web.com. 
 
Q: When can I register for my next ALU exam? 
A: For the first time, the ALU will be offering a second sitting this year for ALU 101 only on Tuesday, October 19th. 
Registration for the October exam is now open in our online store. All other exams will take place again on 
Tuesday, April 19th, 2022. Registration for April 2022 exams will open in September. 
 
Q: When are the MRAP exams being phased out? 
A: April 2021 was the last occurrence of the MRAP-1 exam. The MRAP-2 exam will be offered again in 2022. 
After 2022, ALU will no longer offer the MRAP exam series. 
 
For any other questions, email registrar@alu-web.com. 
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